
FILED 12/10/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 11256-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

North Peninsula Utilities Corp. P.O. Box 
2803 

Ormond Beach, FL 32175 
386-677-7847 phone 

developershw@gmail.com 
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO. 20180138-SU 

APPLICATION FOR STAFF ASSISTED RATE CASE IN VOLUSIA COUNTY BY 
NORTH PENINSULA UTILITIES CORPORATION 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF VOLUSIA 

AFFIRMATION OF MAILING 

This statement submitted on December 6, 2019, affirms that the attached Customer 
Notice for the staff assisted rate case and indexing was mailed via US mail service to 
the customers of North Peninsula Utilities Corporation. 
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NOTICE 
TO THE CUSTOMERS OF NORTH PENINSULA UTILITIES CORPORATION 

AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 
DATED: DECEMBER 6, 2019 

By Order No. PSC-2019-0461-PAA-SU, in Docket No. 20180138-SU, issued October 25, 

2019, the Florida Public Service Commission (Commission) approved an increase in 

wastewater rates for North Peninsula Utilities Corporation (utility) as a result of a staff 

assisted rate case. However, subsequent to the approval, the utility applied and was 

approved for a price index adjustment effective December 14, 2019. A schedule of the 

approved indexed rates is set forth below. 

MONTHLY WASTEWATER RATES 
COMMISSfO.•.•' 

MtES' . N ..... . 

ji/b,;PRIOR TO APPROVED;,'.'. . INDSCIJ) 

Residential Flat Rate 

Single FarJily Residential Homes 

General Service Flat Rate 

Las Clas Townhomes 

Ocean Air 

Seabridge North 

Seabridge South 

Restaurant 

"'~rt11.iltici';);>''· RATQ. • • ... RATES 

$33.57 $37.47 $38.73 

$201.42 $224.82 $232.40 

$570.69 $636.99 $658.46 

$2,182.05 $2,435.55 $2,517.63 

$2,349.90 $2,622.90 $2,711.29 

$469.98 $524.58 $542.26 

The rates shall be effective for service rendered as of the Commission's stamped approval 

date on the tariff sheets provided the customers have received notice. As the effective date 
of the new rates falls within a regular billing cycle, the initial bills at the new rate will be 

prorated for the month of December. The old charges shall be prorated based on the number 

of days in the billing cycle before the effective date of the new rates. The new rates shall be 

prorated based on the number of days in the billing cycle on or after the effective date of the 

new rates. This results in the following prorated charges billed for service for December 2019: 

• Single Family Residential Homes $36.57 
• Las Olas Townhomes $219.41 
• Ocean Air $621.65 
• Seabridge North $2,376.90 
• Seabridge South $2,559.74 
• Restaurant $511.95 

Bills for January 2020 will be at the indexed rates shown in the table above. If you have any 

questions about your bill, please call North Peninsula Utilities Corporation at 386-677-7607. 

Please be sure to have your account number handy for quick reference. 

North Peninsula Utilities Corporation 




